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MEMORANDUM November 15, 2021
TO: Mayor & Council
CC: Paul Mochrie, City Manager

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager

Lynda Graves, Administration Services Manager, City Manager’s Office
Maria Pontikis, Director, Civic Engagement and Communications

Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk

Anita Zaenker, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office

Neil Monckton, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office

Alvin Singh, Communications Director, Mayor’s Office

Patrice Impey, CFO and General Manager, Finance, Risk and Supply Chain
Francie Connell, Director of Legal Services

FROM: Sarah Hicks, Chief Licence Inspector
SUBJECT: RTS 14715 - 1464 West 7th Avenue (2nd Level) — Vancouver Masonic Centre

Association Liquor Primary Club Licence Application Liquor Establishment
Class 7 (Private Club)

Dear Mayor and Council,

The purpose of this memo is to advise of amendments to Council report RTS 14715 — 1464
West 7th Avenue (2nd Level) — Vancouver Masonic Centre Association — Liquor Primary Club
Licence Application — Liquor Establishment Class 7 (Private Club), that is being considered at
the Standing Committee on Policy and Strategic Priorities meeting on November 17, 2021.

This amendment is requested by the applicant team to further clarify the proposed
entertainment options outlined in the report.

e On page 3 of the report, under Background/Context
Change from:
The establishment will offer a variety of food and beverages. Entertainment will consist

of television screens with sports and film, and gaming options such as darts and
billiards. There could be the occasional live music or a local musician.
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Change to:

The establishment will offer a variety of food and beverages. Entertainment will consist
of television and drop down screens for sports and films, etc.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
reach out to me directly at sarah.hicks@vancouver.ca.
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